DSB Fee Model Consultation 2 and Webinar Announcement
Sent: 02-May-2017

Dear All

We are pleased to announce the publication of the second Derivatives Service Bureau Fee Model
Consultation. Topics include:

e Utilization of annual excess revenue beyond operating costs

e Free access to the archive of ISINs and associated reference data for OTC derivatives

e  Further simplification of the fee model

The consultation paper can be found here: http://www.anna-web.org/dsb-consultation-fee-model-
2/ . The consultation period is open until 31 March 2017.

A webinar will be held on 15 May 2017 at 1400 BST at which the Fee Model will be discussed and
the DSB will answer questions from the industry. Full details for the webinar can be obtained by
emailing secretariat@anna-dsb.com .

We look forward to speaking with you then.
Best regards

DSB Secretariat
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